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SUBJECT: YES ON 2556 (Support Paycheck transparency)  

  

 MESSAGE: RE: SUPPORT OF HB 2556 

  

 I am writing to request that you vote yes on HB 2556, which will require paystubs to 

contain a plain-language explanation of deductions. By making paystubs more 

readable, HB 2556 makes it easier for employees to identify errors in their 

paychecks.  

  

 Many Oregonians live paycheck to paycheck, and a mistake on their paycheck could 

mean the difference between making rent or not. By requiring employees to provide a 

plain language explanation of their paycheck deductions, workers will have a better 

understanding of their finances. 

  

 Thank you. 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Dakota 


